
This week at Forest School. Thursday 15th October.

It was such a lovely day for Forest School today.

Once again, we came across a house in the woods. It had been left a 
bit messy! Who could have left a house like this, we wondered?



We read the story of 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears. Perhaps it was Goldilocks who had 
left the mess? We decided to make the bears some more porridge.

We made a fire, collected some leaves and acorns and cooked them 
in a pan. That made us hungry so made some porridge for us too.

Yummy



Watch out for those bears!

Time for a run around and swing before we go back to nursery.



Or maybe a spot of fishing?

Phew! What a busy day.


